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Mathematics Specialist Teachers in Primary Schools 
 
 

“There should be at least one mathematics specialist in each primary school, in post within 10 
years, with deep mathematical subject and pedagogical knowledge, making appropriate 

arrangements for small and rural schools” 
 

 Sir Peter William's review of mathematics teaching in early years settings and primary schools 
 

 
We are looking to recruit teachers with an enthusiasm for and an interest in mathematics.  
This is an exciting opportunity to engage with funded CPD at Masters Degree Level alongside the 
development of practice in your own classroom and more widely.  The programme will last for two 
years and will include half termly training in addition to a further four days of training each year to be 
delivered by The Institute of Education, King’s College London. 
 
• Cohort 1: start date January 2010, closing date for applications 11 December 2009  

(40 teachers from schools with 200+ Number on Roll will be selected) 
• Cohort 2: start date September 2010, closing date for applications 26 March 2010  

(40 teachers from schools with any Number on Roll will be selected) 
• Cohorts 3 onwards: annually from September 2011, closing dates for applications to be 

advised (40 teachers for each cohort with any Number on Roll will be selected). 
 
 
You are invited to attend one of the following briefings: 
 
• Autumn Term Information Briefings 

o Headteachers Briefing:  
Friday 20th November 2009, 2.00-4.00pm at Barnham Broom Hotel (near Norwich).  
(Please note that you may send a representative) 

 
o Teachers Briefings: 

Tuesday 24th November 2009, 4.00-5.30pm at Norfolk Ski Club, Trowse or 
Monday 30th November 2009, 4.00-5.30pm at Ecotech Centre, Swaffham. 

 
• Spring Term Information Briefings 

o Headteachers Briefing:  
Friday 12th March 2010, 10.00am-12noon at West Norfolk PDC or 
Friday 12th March 2010, 2.00-4.00pm at Barnham Broom Hotel (nr Norwich) 

 
o Teachers Briefing: 

Monday 15th March 2010, 4.00-5.30pm at Ecotech Centre, Swaffham or 
Wednesday 17th March 2010, 4.00- 5.30pm at Norwich PDC 

 
 
 
Further details/application forms can be found on MI Sheet 214/09 published on 31st October 
Bookings for these sessions can be made by contacting Danielle Youngs on 01603 433276 
To discuss this further please contact Robin Ings or Micky Harcourt-Heath on 01603 433276 
 
 

http://www.esinet.norfolk.gov.uk/cadmin/misheet/display04.asp?ID=1285

